
Election Board Meeting 
June 7, 2017 

 

Commissioner Blair Zimmerman, Chairman, called to order the recessed April 20, 2017 Election 

Board meeting at 10:05 AM on June 7, 2017.  Attending the meeting in addition to 

Commissioners Blair Zimmerman, Archie Trader and Dave Coder were Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall, 

Solicitor Cheryl Cowen, Election Director Tina Kiger, and members of the public and press.  

  

Meeting Minutes: 

Commissioner Archie Trader made the motion and Commissioner Dave Coder the second to 

accept the minutes from the April 20, 2017 meeting.  Motion passed unanimously.    

 

Old Business: 

Director Kiger stated that the May 16, 2017 Primary Election went well.   There were only a few 

minor problems.  Director Kiger informed the Board that the lease for the Greensboro Borough 

Polling Location (located at the Greensboro/Monongahela VFD) had been signed by both 

parties.    

 

New Business: 

Commissioner Trader made a motion to approve the Certification of the May 16, 2017 Primary 

Election and Commissioner Coder seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously. 

  

Announcements: 

None. 

 

Next Scheduled Meeting: 

October 19, 2017 

 

Public Comment: 

None.   

 

Recess: 

Commissioner Trader made the motion and Commissioner Coder the second to adjourn the 

meeting.   

    Respectfully Submitted,  

             

Tina Kiger 
Director of Elections 


